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A SEASON OF GOOD CHEER

cheer. May you have good health and hap-
piness during this Christmas season and in

the forthcoming new year.

g We would like to extend to you, our good

A SEASON OF “AULD LANG SYNE”

Reminiscing over the years, we at Globe

remember our many pleasant associations
with members of the transit industry. We
hope, during the coming year, to retain this
close relationship by continuing to share new

ideas and experiences with you.
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